
 

 
 

Summer 2021 

Dear Multiagers and Families, 

We hope you are enjoying a summer full of fun adventures! We are 
excited to be planning for next year. We can’t wait to get started! 

 During this school year, we will be “traveling through time” in our 
learning.  We will begin by learning about rocks and the Earth and how it 
has changed over time. We will then move on to learn about changes in 
our community, dinosaurs, the Ice Age, Medieval Times, inventors, 
transportation, and space. 

Each day we have PE, so your child will need sneakers every day.  
You are welcome to leave a pair at school.  We also have snack time.  
Please send your child with a healthy snack each day.  We are requesting 
that a water bottle be sent to school to be kept for your child’s daily use. 

On the first day of school, please bring a rock from a place that is 
special to you.  Also, please return the included sheet to tell us all about 
your child. We hope you enjoy your summer and are excited to join us in 
the fall for a fun-filled school year! 

       Love, 

      Mrs. Madugno and Mrs. Morris-Schinn 

 


